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Communication Ref       : LJ/1052/AS

Subject : Representation Matrix for LJ/1047/AS – NTS Exit Reform Phase 3 (COR2005) - Application Programming Interface (API) requirements

Colleague,

Please find attached the representation matrix for NTS Exit Reform Phase 3 (COR2005) - Application Programming Interface (API)
requirements.

<<LJ1047AS Representation Matrix Response.pdf>>

Regards,

Andy Simpson

Project Officer

xoserve Projects & Change Management

31, Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3LT.

0121 623 2632

Andy.simpson@xoserve.com

If you have any comments, concerns or issues with this email, please contact uklink@xoserve.com
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LJ/1047/AS - NTS Exit Reform Phase 3 (COR2005) – Application Programming Interface (API) requirements 
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Shipper Name Date Accept/Reject Publish Shipper Comments xoserve Comments 

E.ON UK 
Simon 
Cooper 

11/02/2011 N/A Y 

We find the API very useful for Prompt data 
extraction on the Entry Cap side; therefore we 
are interested in using a similar facility for Exit 
Capacity. 

Thank you for your prompt 
response. As this is the only 
response received, we have 
extended the request to the 
Transmission Workstream and 
Gas Operational Forum.  Once 
interest has been gauged at these 
meetings, we will advise as to our 
plans. 
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